
 

Construction Notice 
SOUTHWEST QUADRANT SEWER REHABILITATION – PHASE 1A 

Week of March 3, 2024 
 
United Survey Inc. Will be working on trenchless Rehab of the storm and sanitary sewers on Rowena Avenue 
the week of 3/3/2024.   
 

 
 
Lining crews will be working in the sewers televising, lining the mains and Laterals, and rehabbing the Manholes 
among other construction activities. As with any improvement project there are invariably certain inconveniences. 
We will make every effort to keep these inconveniences to a minimum.  
 
The project is being administered jointly with the Cuyahoga County Department of Public Works and a County 
inspector will be on site.   If any project specific issues arise that cannot be addressed by the onsite inspector 
please contact Tom Stoss at 440-439-1999 or via email at stoss@cvelimited.com. 
 
 
 


